
 Princeton, 18 September 1938 

Dear Nathan, 

Again this sad business: uncommonly talented civil engineer, academically and practically 
equally experienced. Papers for your information attached. Would Mexico come into consideration 
here? Can I do something about this? 

Come soon, but not just for one sniff! 

Cordial greetings,  

Yours, 

 A. Einstein. 

[TLS] 


